
From: Andrew Wilmot 
Sent: 10 April 2021 18:53 
To: Planning  
Subject: 2021/1503/T(pear tree) - 111 Broadhurst Gardens NW6 

 

Dear Sir/madam  

 

An application to cut down the pear tree in the rear garden of 111 Broadhurst Gardens has 

been made by someone who does not own the garden, the pear tree or any rights to cut or 

damage the same.  

 

Ownership of the garden and pear tree is held by the freehold owner of 111 Broadhurst 

Gardens namely 111 Broadhurst Gardens (Hampstead) Ltd. 

 

The owner of the tree strongly objects to this application which is unauthorised and should be 

rejected. The directors of the freehold do not wish this tree to be damaged in any way as it 

views the tree to be an asset and enhance the garden which it (as opposed to the applicant) 

owns. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Andrew Wilmot 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 
 

 


